
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Dear Friends, Family and Patrons; 
 
The Olympia is committed to the well being of our 
team and the public as circumstances surrounding 
COVID-19 evolve. 
 
In addition to enhancing sanitizing protocols and 
cleaning frequency across ALL areas of our 
business, we are encouraging staff to stay home if 
they feel any symptoms. To protect yourself and 
others, we ask customers to refrain from visiting us if 
you feel unwell. Together we can ensure a safe and 
comfortable experience.   
 
We continue to monitor this situation closely and will 
provide ongoing updates through Canada's Public 
Health organization. 
 
Thank you for your continued support!  We are proud 
to remain open.  We thank our supporters for 
standing by us and other hospitality businesses 
during this difficult time for everyone. 
 
We will get through this time together. 
 
With air hugs, 
 

The Olympia Restaurant Team 


